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During the 2023/2024 year, CoC took the following actions: 

• Distributed Faculty Senate (FS) standing committee assignments among Senate members, and reported 
the chairs and co-chairs for each standing committee to the Senate 

• Forwarded 13 campus committee appointments made by 2022/2023 CoC for ratification by the Senate: 
o Chancellor’s Taskforce on Diversity & Inclusion – 1  
o Core Curriculum Committee – 1 
o Early Career Faculty Excellence Award Selection Committee – 1 
o Elections Committee – 3 
o Faculty Staff Excellence Award Selection Committee – 1 
o Intercollegiate Athletics Advisory Committee – 2 
o Library Affairs Advisory Committee – 1 
o Scholar Excellence Award Selection Committee – 1 
o University Level Tenure Track Teaching Excellence Award Selection Committee – 1 
o University Level Non-Tenure Track Teaching Excellence Award Selection Committee – 1 

• Called for volunteers and recommended 2023/2024 CoC appointments of 27 faculty members to the 
following ad hoc and campus committees: 

o Faculty Senate ad hoc 
 AI Use and Academic Integrity Committee – 4 
 Committee on Addressing High DFW Rates – 5 
 Committee on Instructor-Course Evaluations – 6 
 Consenting Relationships Policy Review Committee – 1 

o Computing Advisory Committee – 1 
o Faculty Status and Welfare (At-large members) – 2 
o Joint Benefits Committee – unfilled 
o Naming University Facilities Committee – 1  
o R1 Classification Exploratory Committee – 2 
o Salary Equity Study Proposal Ad Hoc Committee – 1 
o SIU Press Advisory Board – 2 
o UEPC (At-large members) – 2 

 
 
We would like to thank CoC members Marissa Ellermann (Library Affairs), Artie Berns (School of Law), Jennifer 
Walker (Health Science), and Rachel Whaley (Anthropology, Political Science, & Sociology) for all their hard work 
this past year and for sharing their knowledge and experience as we looked for the best candidates to do each 
committee's important work. We also wish to acknowledge the contributions and many years of service our late 
colleague and CoC member, Jon Davey, gave to the Faculty Senate and SIU. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Amber Pond, Co-Chair 
Cherie Watson, Co-Chair 


